St. Anne Crumpsall.
Fr. Glover Tel No. 740 2448 Web Address: - www.stannescrumpsall.org.uk
3rd January 2021
	Day
	Service
	Time
	

	Sunday
	Polish Mass
	8.30am
	Second Sunday of Christmas

	
	Mass
	10.30am
	

	
	Mass
	6.00pm
	

	Monday
	Mass
	9.00am
	

	Tuesday
	Mass
	9.00am
	

	Wednesday 
	Mass
	10.00am
	The Epiphany of the Lord

	Thursday
	Mass 
	10.00am
	

	Friday
	Mass
	10.00am
	

	Saturday
	Mass
	10.00am
	


--------------------------------------------------------------------
The retiring collection is for the Parish Debt
Weddings at least six months notice required
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Masses Chad Nickson sick, Frank, Dorothy & Charlotte McCarthy, Brian & Mark Branney Rip, Kathleen Ralph Anniversary, Raymond Taylor sick, Nary & Ester Mary Hanvey Anniversary, Mary McLean Anniversary, Carmel Bradly & Family, Special Intention, John Bradley birthday memories, Michael Lyons Rip,
Please note that Monday and Tuesday this week Mass is at 9.00am and not 10.00am as usual. This is because the gas heaters in Church will be undergoing their annual service. It is a 2day job and the engineer will be starting at 10.00am each day.
Gift aid and giving boxes for next year are now available. If you who use them please ask Steve Bentley, one of the stewards or Fr. Glover for your box on envelopes and it will be given to you.

Thomas Samuel Mauryce died on the 19th October. May he rest in peace. His funeral service will take place at Gorton cemetery on 6th January at 1.45pm.
Covid Vaccine. Some of you have asked about whether Catholics can accept the proposed vaccination. I have placed on the Parish Web Site the document issued by the Catholic Bishops Conference which shows that there is no reason at all not to be vaccinated when we are invited to be. I have also printed copies off which are with the notices in the narthex for you to collect.
If you are wondering where the image of St. Anne with Our Lady has gone it has been taken for a make-over. We thank the parishioner who has arranged this and who will pay for the work.

Confessions. During this difficult time, I’m not having a set time for confessions, but I am hearing them by appointment. If you wish to make your confession, please contact me and I will arrange a time and day on which you can come to Church. As you know we are unable to visit a house we are not bubbling with and confessions must take place at Church.

Parish Diaries are now available at 50p each. Please ask one of the stewards if you want one. Correct change will be appreciated.
We have been given a number of new watches to sell in aid of parish funds at £4-00 and £10-00. Please ask Penny or Adriana if you would like to see them as we are unable to have them on show.
Places in our school. It is essential that any catholic parent who wishes their child to have a place at our school registers them as soon as possible. PLEASE DO NOT WAIT UNTIL YOUR CHILD IS READY TO GO TO SCHOOL as you may find a place isn’t available. If you haven’t registered your child even if a place is available your child’s name and offer of a place will not have been passed to the local education authority by the school and subsequently a place at a non-Catholic school may be given.
We pray this week for the parish of St. Marie & St. Joseph Bury. Fr. Bill Foley. The primary schools. St Gabriel’s High School. Holy Cross College. Patients Staff and chaplaincy at Fairfield Hospital and Bury Hospice The patients, staff, and chaplaincy at Springfield Hospice. For Migrants, refugees & Expectant mothers.
The Holy Father’s intention: May the Lord give us Grace to live in full fellowship with our brothers and sisters of other religions, praying for one another.
St. Anne’s Book of remembrance. At the morning Mass on the first Saturday of each month I shall place the Book of Remembrance on the altar and Mass will be offered for the souls of all whose names are contained in the book. If you wish the name/s of members of your family or friends recording, please write the name/s together with the date and year of death and return it together with your donation to Fr. Glover. Entered in the book of remembrance under number: - 
Candle lists at the three shrines listed below are now posted for 2021. If you wish a candle to be burnt at one of the shrines for seven days, please write the intention on which list you want the candle to burn and the date you have selected and put your donation of £5-00 per week selected in an envelope and give it to Fr. Glover or hand it to one of the stewards and ask the steward to pass it on to me.
The Candle at the Shrine of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour burns as a silent prayer for Terence Macdonald
The Candle at the Sacred Heart burns as a silent prayer for Louis Macdonald
The Candle at Our Lady of Lourdes burns as a silent prayer for Robert Macdonald
Is God calling you to be one of His Priests? If you think He may be, have a word with Fr. Glover.
Copper Jar. There is a jar in the Narthex the contents of which are for church funds. We are collecting 1p, 2p and 5p pieces should you have any spare to place in it. 


Retiring Collections during January are: -


10th Cornerstones Centre for the Homeless


17th St. Anne’s Visitors & Ladies of Charity


24th New Roof Appeal


31st Caritas

















































































































Of your Charity, please pray for: -


The sick Liam Gallagher, Josie Nickson, Anne Cockcroft, Mike Miskell, Seamus Griffin, Chad Nickson, Raymond Taylor


The Dead Fr. Francis Fitzpatrick, Fr. Walter Brazil, Fr. Francis Handley Thomas Samuel Mauryce














